
 

 

SYSTEM NOTICE – SEZ ONLINE SYSTEM 

 

No.: NDML/SEZ Online/2020/14                 Date: 24th March 2020 

 

User Group: All SEZ Units, Developers, Co-developers, Customs and DC Offices  

 

Subject: BCP Communication 

 

We are all aware of the COVID – 19 situation prevalent in the country and the 

disruptions it is bringing in our life as well as business. It is required to follow the 

travel / health / social distancing advisory being issued by public administration 

and maintain social distance to end the menace of this virus at the earliest.  NDML 

SEZ Online Team would be operating on BCP measures and would be working with 

lesser teams and possibly from non-office locations. We hope to maintain regular 

service level. However, in view of the scale of the impact and the measures being 

taken, you may experience delayed response.  

 

In case of assistance please contact our Helpdesk team 022-49142550/51/52/54 or 

you may escalate to Mr. Aweinash Jadhav 022-49142549 or to Mr. Chinmay Zare 022-

49142543 
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